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AMERICAN
PSYCHOLOGICAL
ASSOCIATION

Education Directorate

#1920
April 13, 2009

Lynn Thomas, LCSW

EAGALA - Equine Assisted Growth and Learning Association
PO Box 993

Santaquin, UT 84655

Dear Ms, Thomas:

On behalf of the APA Continuing Education Committee, | am pleased to welcome you as an APA-approved
sponsor of continuing education for psychologists with Two Year Preliminary Approval. As you know from
the memo previously sent to you, the Committee reviewed your application at the September 18-21, 2008,
meeting and found your continuing education program to be in sufficient compliance with the criteria for
approval.

A listing of the comments and questions the Committee noted is enclosed in the Review Report. Issues of
concern presented in the Review Report should be read in conjunction with the APA Standards and Criteria for
Approval of Sponsors of Continuing Education for Psychologists, April, 2005. You should review the Report
carefully for all concerns that will need to be addressed in your Status Report, which will be due on October
30, 2009. The Sponsor Approval System will send you several reminders, along with guidelines for completing
the Status Report. You will also be sent reminders of any fees due the Sponsor Approval System.

Please take some time to acquaint yourself with your "Instructions for Directors of APA-approved CE
Sponsors” (sent to you upon our receipt of your payments), and the section "Terms of Approval” in the Policies
and Procedures Manual. This information describes the responsibilities and obligations of APA-approved
providers of continuing education.

Thank you for your support and commitment to providing quality continuing education for psychologists.
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-336-6079 or atongue@apa.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ariétte M. Tongue, MB

Director, CE Sponsor Approval System

Enclosures: Review Report, Certificate

750 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20002-4242

{202) 336-5970 E-mail; education@opa.org
{202} 336-6123 10D Web: wwav.apo.org
{202} 336-5991 [Continying Ed)

1202) 336-5979 (Accreditation)




#1920 EAGALA — Equine Assisted Growth and Learning Association
Review of Application for American Psychological Association (APA)
Approval of Continuing Education for Psychologists
September 2008

Committee Decision: Two Year Preliminary

Concerns and Comments: No concemns noted.



